No.T-21021/6/2015-Academy Desk
Government of India
Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions
Department of Personnel & Training
Training Division
Old JNU Campus, Block IV,
New Mehrauli Road, New Delhi-110067

08 July, 2016
To

The Heads of all ATIs/CTIs

Sub:  Postponement of Training of Trainers programme in Space Technology Applications at
Dehradun and Hyderabad to be held from11 July to 15 July, 2016

Madam/Sir,

I am directed to refer to this Department’s letter of even no. dated 05.07.2016 on the above
mentioned subject and to inform that the Training of Trainers programme to be organised by Indian
Institute of Remote Sensing (IIRS), ISRO on Space Technology Applications at Dehradun and
Hyderabad during July 11-15, 2016 has been postponed.

2. IIRS will intimate new schedule of the programme in due course.

Yours faithfull :
’}h‘\é A My

(O P Chawla)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Telephone: 011-26166856

E-mail: op.chawla@nic.in

Copy to:

L. Indian Institute of Remote Sensing, {Kind attention: Dr. Sarnam Singh, Dean
Academics)},ISRO, 4, Kalidas Road, P.B. No. 135, Dehradun-248001.

2: NIC, DoPT, Training Division, OLD JNU Campus with request to upload on website.
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